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I am aware and deloighted that the Transport Secretarys plans for thois by pass have been rightly
quashed.
 
Those plans represented a Act of International Archaeological Vandalism the like I have never
known.
 
Especially appalling was the deliberate ignoring the views of his own Expert Consultatnts clearly
on the grounds of cheapness – SCANDALOUS!!!
 
Any furtur plans MUST, I reapt MUST, be :
 
In line with his Expert Consultants
 
Approved by International standards of Archaeological practice
 
Approved by UNESCO as a World Heritage Site
 
Plus any other Quality standards applicable.
 
It is TRULY reprehensible and shameful that this UK government souyght to vandalise millenia of
archaeological deposits in such a cheap and nasty manner.
 
ALL involved in this shabby scheme should be thoroughly ashamed of themselves and not fit for
public responsibility  in this matter
 
Yours Sincerely and furiously
 
Dr A R GREENWAY
Sent from  for Windows
 




